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November 16, 2021 
 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 

Re: Docket No. UM 1522 - Notice Letter  
 
Dear Oregon Utility Commission Staff: 
 

Assurance Wireless USA, L.P. hereby notifies the Oregon Public Utility Commission that it 
is not implementing the changes described in its October 22, 2021 letter.  
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me. 

 
Sincerely, 

                                                  
Teri Ohta 

       National Director, State Regulatory Affairs 
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